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CUBAN CONNECTION TO BE HELD 

AT AMCOMC JANUARY MEETING 

CLUB member Kevin Keenan – with the aid of 

audio/visual guru Tom Reynolds – will be giving us a 

slideshow of the great vacation that Kevin had in Cuba in 

early 2017. Kevin will be giving us a personal account of 

his once-in-a-lifetime trip and his encounters with the 

Frankenstein cars. The infamous Cuban “Frankenstein” 

cars will be shown at our club meeting. Pictures and pizza 

from club sponsor Federico’s Pizzeria will be our treats 

for the day. Enjoy pizza and a movie on January 17! 

 

It is with our deepest sympathies that we announce 

the passing of our long-time club member Karl 

Schloeder. Our condolences go out to the Schloeder 

family – rest in peace, Karl! 

A BIG ‘CONGRATULATIONS’ TO 

ELECTED 2018 BOARD MEMBERS 

ON December 20 during our final meeting of the 2017 

calendar year, we solidified voting for our 2018 

AMCOMC Executive Board and supporting positions. 

Congratulations to all of our elected board members and 

thank you in advance for your service this coming season. 
 

 
 

From left-to-right above: Bernie Merer (Treasurer), Rick 

McKenna (Events Coordinator), Charlie Wines (Vice 

President), Sharon Barr (Secretary), Jack Torres 

(President), Danielle Torres (Webmaster), Sean 

Fitzgerald (Administrative Director), and J.J. Murphy 

(Parade Coordinator).  

AMCOMC’S OWN MURPHY 

MAKES GENEROUS DONATION 

THE annual holiday party was an excellent event as we 

all know, but some may not know about the auction that 

took place during the event. A signed lithograph portrait 

of master car builder George Baris (numbered 13 of 17) 

was donated to the club my member sponsor Manny 

Konstantinidis to raise money for the Sayreville 

Association for Brain Injured Children.  
 

With the help of DJ Richie (Flash) Heart, we were able 

to use our club’s holiday party as a platform to auction 

this great piece – an already-framed and ready-to-hang 

piece that would go nicely in any garage.  
 

The custom cars in the photo were the biggest TV cars of 

yesteryear. Four decades of work featuring the 

BatMobile, Green Hornet’s Lincoln, the General Lee 

from Dukes of Hazzard, the Munster’s Coffin Car and the 

Coffin Rail Dragster, Knight Rider’s living and talking 

K.I.T.T. car, and even Scooby Doo’s Mystery Machine 

was included. Congratulations to our own J.J. Murphy for 

being a great sport and for his kind and selfless 

contribution to such a worthy cause. 

PARADE PLANNING ALREADY IN 

THE WORKS FOR 2018 SEASON 

PARADE planning is in the works with our very own 

J.J. Murphy. A vote on the 2018 Rumson St. Patrick’s 

Day Parade for March will take place as this is a unique 

parade because of its time duration and many concerns 

that affect our members who decide to participate. 
 

FIRST GARAGE TOUR PLANNED 

WITH our cars tucked away in their cubby holes for the 

winter, it’s time to check out some private collector 

hidden treasures. We will be having our season’s first 

garage tour on January 20, 2018. More are planned and a 

special museum tour is also in the works. Details will be 

made available at the Jan. meeting for those interested. 
 

TECH TIP PRESENTATIONS TO 

BEGIN DURING FEB. MEETING 

TECH Tips will begin during our February meeting 

where members will put together a half-hour long tech tip 

presentation to inform members of the technical aspects 

of repairs. Open discussion and a Q&A session will 

follow the demonstration, which will be spear-headed by 

our very own club member Jules Baron. 
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AS our old season wound down and 2018 is right around 

the corner, I wanted to congratulate all of our newly-

appointed Executive Board Members and Support Staff. 

 

I wanted to especially thank and send a tremendous 

amount of applause to last year’s Executive Board 

Members and Support Staff for an outstanding job well 

done. Your hard work and dedication helped us achieve 

unbelievable goals. 

 

With the aide and assistance of our 2018 Executive Board 

and Support Staff, we will work hard to bring you the 

very best car club experience. 

 

I am looking forward to hosting more of our own events, 

having more “pizza and movie” meeting nights, car 

cruises, and plenty of beautiful weather in the coming 

months!  
 

Wishing you endless 

miles and memories, 

DECEMBER CLASSIFIED AD 

 
 

 

FOR SALE: 1962 Ford Thunderbird 390 V4 Auto 

112K miles and runs great – a perfect every day car!  

$10,000 OBO | Jack Torres @ (646) 417-1898 

INVOICES FOR 2018 DUES ARE 

OFFICIALLY IN THE MAIL! PLEASE PAY 

AT AN UPCOMING MEETING! 

THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR MEMBER 

SPONSORS WHO HAVE RENEWED 

THEIR SPONSORSHIP FOR 2018! 


